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WORLD LANGUAGES 
 
WHAT ELSE IS NEW FOR 2007-2008? 
 

 Teachers will use newly adopted textbooks. 
 

 Cutting-edge technology included in the new adoption should be visible in classroom 
instruction. Students will be able to access the new textbooks online. 

 
 Many teachers have been trained in the use of the new materials and the latest research-

based methodology for second language acquisition. 
 

 The District has developed curriculum maps and lesson plans that are available to teachers 
via BEEP.  

 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

  Teachers who have not attended textbook adoption training need to contact their 
department chairs and attend the training offered by the World Languages department 
during the planning week in August. 

 
 Teachers need to register online with the textbook publisher in order to provide their 

students with Internet access to the textbook.  A site license is issued for each textbook 
purchased. If the school did not purchase a textbook for each student, the student will not 
be able to access the online site. 

 
 Teachers need to access BEEP to familiarize themselves with the lesson plans, curriculum 

maps and other resources available. 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 Students’ academic achievement may be hindered. 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 All World Languages teachers and their administrators. 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 Through the World Languages CAB Conference 
 
 

CONTACT  
 

World Language Department 
Blanca Guerra, Curriculum Specialist, (754) 321- 2451 


